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Date: August 9, 2019  
RE:  Telemarketing Expansion Announcement – IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Land ‘N’ Sea is excited to announce the opening of a significantly expanded telemarketing department to be 
based in Chapin, South Carolina.   
 
This new group will be made up of a Sales Director and several seasoned marine distribution telemarketing sales 
associates.  This group will drive sales in territories not currently serviced by our existing, industry-leading, route 
sales force and support sales in other areas, as needed.  The combined team of outside and inside sale reps will 
provide an unmatched level of knowledge, experience and service to the marine trade in the US. 
 
Thank you for you continued support! 
 
 
Michael Conners 
President 
Land ‘N’ Sea Distributing, Inc.  
Land ‘N’ Sea – Kellogg Marine – Bell RPG  
3131 N Andrews Ave Extension 
Pompano Beach, FL  33064 
E-Mail:  mike.conners@landnsea.com 
 


